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November 6, 2023 
 
Bridget Wade 
Bureau of Land Management 
Tres Rios Field Office 
bcwade@blm.gov 
 
RE: Cedar Point Picture Rock Quarry, Permit No. M-2004-048, Surety Release (SL-1), Request for 

Concurrence 
 
Dear Ms. Wade: 
 
On October 18, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a full and final 
release request for the entire permitted area of the above mentioned site.   On the same day the Release 
Request was received, a joint inspection was conducted, and it was determined the Operator has 
successfully completed reclamation in accordance with the Act, Rules and Regulations and the approved 
Reclamation Plan.  Per our memo of understanding, prior to rendering a decision on the release request 
written documentation of concurrence on completion of reclamation is needed.   
 
Upon receiving concurrence, the request for full and final release will be approved, whereby terminating 
the above listed permit and ending all reclamation liability for the Operator.  The currently held financial 
warranty will be returned to the Operator within the statutory deadlines. If you require additional 
information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction 
Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.     
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
CC:     Travis Marshall, DRMS 
 


